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19th October  

 
Dear parents, 
 
We are delighted to be taking part in the Shoebox Appeal again this year, working with the 
charity Teams4U. The shoeboxes that we fill will be sent to the village of our partner school, in 
Finis, Romania. For many of the children in this incredibly poor area it is the only Christmas 
present that they will receive. 
 
Yesterday, your child will have come home with a leaflet explaining the appeal and with a link to 
the Teams4U website, which gives more detail about how to fill your shoebox and what to put in 
it. The suggested £3 donation on the leaflet covers the costs of transporting the boxes to 
Romania. 
 
We do hope that you enjoy filling your shoebox(es) with your child(ren) over half-term. Our 
shoebox collection day - and human chain down to St Giles Church - will be Friday 10th 
November. Parents and family-members are very welcome to support us at this event. 
 
If you do not have a shoebox, there will some available on the playground after school for you to 
collect. 
 
We are hopeful that we are able to send over 100 shoeboxes to Romania again this year, 
demonstrating our school value of compassion as we do so. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr. Brown 
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